MEETING MINUTES

Town of Heath SELECT BOARD Virtual Meeting December 14, 2021

Called to Order at 1:02 p.m. with Robyn Provost Carlson, Susan Lively, Brian De Vriese and Hilma Sumner, Town Coordinator, in attendance.

The Board reviewed the recommendation from the Board of Assessors to set a single tax rate for Fiscal Year 2023.

On a motion by Susan Lively and a second by Brian De Vriese, the Select Board unanimously voted to approve and set a single tax rate for Fiscal Year 2023.

1:04 p.m. On a motion by Susan Lively and a second by Brian De Vriese, the Select Board unanimously voted to adjourn the meeting.

Respectfully submitted,

Hilma A. Sumner Town Coordinator